
Newsletter
December, 2021  

Dear Member,

   I hope that this letter finds you Covid-safe 
and well. It has been a bleak two years for 
the World. I am sure that you must now be 
ready to celebrate Christmas with your family 
and friends.

   We will re-start our SWAS meetings at the 
Heath Hall on March 1st., 2022, at 7pm . 
I expect a marvellous turnout where we ALL 
decide where the Society goes from here. 
Please do not expect the Committee of just 
six members to decide the future of our Art 
Society. This decision MUST be made by 
ALL of you so please put the date of our big 
event into your Diary - St.David’s Day, 2022.



    I want this to be a relaxed and enjoyable 
evening for everyone, so please come along 
to meet and greet old friends as well as to 
make new ones. No refreshments will be 
provided, but if you wish to bring some 
refreshments for yourself, please do so.

   At this meeting you will be reminded of our 
1)  Annual Art Exhibition Entry Rules 
2)  Categories available to enter 
3)  The Derrick Turner Competition Judging  
     and any questions you have will be 
answered.

   In order to have our artworks Judged in 
time for our Exhibition, the Judging might 
possibly take place in February, 2022.
Should any other developments affect our 
plans, I will send you another Newsletter to 
keep you up to date with what is happening.

   We are looking for suitable judges at 
present. When we have booked all three of 
them, I will let you know the date for you to 
bring your artwork to the Hall for the Judging 



process. This will take place on a Saturday, 
at the Hall, the date to be confirmed.

   As you will be aware, Government Rules 
are changing all of the time. With the latest 
Covid variant about to do its damage through 
the coming winter months, no-one knows 
what is ahead. Until we have information on 
how this variant is reacting, please get your 
Boosters done, wear a mask, keep your 2 
Metre distance and make sure that rooms 
you are in are ventilated. Keep safe and well.

                                                                               
   I wish you a very happy Yuletide and look 
forward to our meeting again in 2022. 

   Keep painting until then,

           Jennifer

            (Chair)
   




